From: Sgessis@aol.com [mailto:Sgessis@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 8:36 AM
To: PUC

Subject: Recommendation regarding PSNH request for increase in rates

This is to refute the request of PSNH's proposed increase of rates due to increased fuel costs.
Fuel costs have gone down! There should be a rate decrease! I recommend that the rates stay the
same. Cost per barrel of oil are less than $60 per barrel. They were higher than $100 per barrel
recently. Rates should stay the same or even go down! Scott Gessis, 9 Rowland St.,
Somersworth, NH 03878 email @ sgessis@aol.com or phone at 692-0789.



